
From: Paul Parker [mailto:paul.parker.clg6@statefarm.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 23, 2009 11:50 AM 
To: Comments, Public 
Subject: suitability 

FINRA,  

 

I am a licensed insurance agent and registered representative.  

I oppose the additional suitability for other products.  

In my opinion, the government should be requiring more suitability forms to be completed when 
people put money in a 401k or purchase a car.  How many people put money into a 401k and do 
not have adequate cash on hand when needed.  As you are aware, our government encourages 
people to make bad financial decisions. 
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